Coming Soon!
“Gallery Guide and Gift Shop Training for all Participating Members"

Hello fabulous Participating Members!

If you regularly participate as a Gallery Guide, you know there is so much that goes into
it; there is a lot to learn and to know.

If you’re a newer Participating Member, you may know that so much goes into it but you
may have questions.

You might have been faced with unfamiliar situations like running a credit card and
answering questions about member artists.

Have you ever looked through the desk manual with a patron watching you as you figure
out how to do something?

Our goal is to make that easier.

We are happy to announce that we will soon offer a comprehensive training on these very
topics and more to all Participating Members.

On the third Saturday of each month beginning in June, a live training session will be held in
the Gallery for all new members and seasoned members who wish to join in.

You'll receive hands-on instruction and take away materials that will make the processes
clear and boost your confidence as the “face of Emerald Art Center” when you’re on duty in
the center.

Mark your calendars for the inaugural session on Saturday June 22 at 2pm and register with
El QSea at the Reception Desk or Patricia Donohue at pndonohue@gmail.com.

Bring your questions and we’ll see you then.
On another exciting note, we will soon begin to collect Artist Biography’s from all Emerald
Art Center members to be added to our upcoming and updated website design.

More information will be coming out soon. Stay Tuned!!
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